JiI JP International School, Greater Noida
v SESSION —2022-23

INTERNATIONAL

S ELERENE

Circular No- JPIS/22/016
Date- 25" May 2022
Dear Parents and Guardians,
Greetings from JP International School, Greater Noida!
This is to inform you that a Parent - Teacher Meeting for Classes VI-X and Xl is scheduled on

Saturday, 28"’May 2022 from 8:30 AM onwards to foster effective communication and

provide guidance for academic improvement of your ward.

Parents are requested to kindly note the following:

1. To adhere to the given time slots shared by class teachers to maintain social distancing
and smooth functioning of the PTM.

2. Wear a well fitted mask.
3. Book shop and uniform shop will be open.

We look forward to your continuous involvement in all the teaching- learning endeavours.

Stay safe! Stay Healthy!

Warm Regar-és
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Ms. Ruby CHandel (Principal)
(principal@jpinternational.co.in)




